From: Daisy Holden <daisyjholden@gmail.com>

Sent time: 06/01/2020 06:00:06 PM
To: Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org
Subject: Hollywood Center Project ("DEIR)

Hello Ms. Nguyen,

I am writing as a concerned resident with regard to comment for the Hollywood Center Project ("DEIR). I was born and raised in
Whitley Heights, the historic HPOZ district in the LA area, which is within 550m of the proposed project. In fact, the view from
our my apartment looks directly out at the proposed site. If this project were to commence, the environmental impact would
without a doubt permanently damage & degrade the historic structures, OUR HOMES by the level of subterranean construction of
such scale.

What is FAIR, ACCEPTABLE and NECESSARY:

1. Responsible development with height restrictions that compliment the existing, beautiful and historic Hollywood skyline and
community - nothing above 15-20 stories.

2. Genuine respect and regard for the concerns about the existing proposal.

3. The commitment to an INCREASE of law enforcement manpower, which will be necessary to ensure public safety - not only in
the immediate public space, but for the surrounding neighborhood communities.

I will close by stating that we support the revival of a new Hollywood. But, let's achieve this through a plan that benefits everyone
involved and not just those that are out for themselves. We are not Manhattan. We are Los Angeles.

Thank you for your time,
Daisy Holden



